
Sonora Sunrise Rotary Club         Weekly Bulletin 
                            Week of:  June 1- June 7,  2016  
This weekly bulletin is put into place by our President Tom Teach, just to summarize the meeting 
highlights, announce upcoming dates, and important reminders for the coming week/events. 
Guest Speaker:  Assembly/ Club business 
Attendance:  18  members            0 Guests                50-50  winner  Angie F.  table 5 
NOTES: 
1.  The famed “Kick OUT” for our outgoing President Tom will be June 25(Sat) at Robin and Jeff  
     Phillips’  home in the Blue Belle area.  Keep the date in mind. Stay tuned for the particulars,  
     sign-ups for food, and other surprises!   We’ll have a great time as usual. 
2.  June 29th  Club Social…Bowling at Black Oak Casino.  More info later.  For any information,  
     contact Robin Rowland. 
3.  Barrels, Brews, and Bites…report the committee met mainly to determine a caterer.   
     “Melody” was selected.  Looking at possibly selling tickets on-line.  Possibly raising ticket cost  
     to $45 pre-sale, $55 at the door.  More info coming.  Contaxct Robin Rowland for questions,  
     etc. 
4.  TH Rotary Crapper Derby will be held June 4th in Twain Harte.  Kaenen will be heading up a  
    committee to build the ‘crapper’.  Robin Rowland announced the name of our crapper will be  
    the ‘Flower Potty’ which goes along with the theme of ‘everything’s coming up roses’. The   
    ‘crapper’ was painted a vivid pink, decorated wonderfully, and all seems to be going well. The  
    judging will be at 7AM; parade will be a 9AM: races begin at 11AM and continuing throughout  
    the day.  Chris Daly, John Maciel, Kaenen Whitman, and Robin Rowland have done a great job  
    on this….try to come on out and support them, and this Rotary event.  
5. Chris Daly reported on  WATCH’S Luncheon fundraiser on May 25 at the Opera Hall. She  
    thanked those who were able to attend, and stated they did very well on the fundraising portion  
    thanks to pledges, and on the spot donations.  Great job, Chris.  
6. A brief discussion about the program regarding the tree mortality, tree removal fund  
    campaign, and a little info was shared by Mike Olenchalk.   Mike will be representing our club  
    on the funding committee, and will keep us posted. 
7. Member  Bios….Joe Brinegar, and Scott Dasko.   
    Joe shared his family growing up in Tuolumne, oldest of 10 children; worked in all kinds of odd  
    jobs in construction, plumbing, and now is working at J.S. West with Dana Mayo.  Hopefully  
    Dana will be grooming him for the future management when Dana retires…!!!  Love music, not  
    sports.  Has two children, and is loving his life.  Scott started out in Chicago, and thru a series of  
    moves, jobs, retirement, on-the-road- travel, and now the project manager for SRMC Cancer  
    Center.  Has two children.  Loves all, aspects of the outdoors,  and really got a deal from REI on  
    $200 sleeping bags!!   111 of them!  Learning now to play the fiddle, and plans to have some  
    fun, and play at the Strawberry music Festival in Grass Valley next year.  Thanks to both of you,  
    most interesting and enjoyable. 
8. Donna Wilson has tickets available for a TMAP (tree mortality) fundraiser at Stage 3 tomorrow  
    night.  Contact her for info. 
 
June Calendar:   6/8                     6/15  Vocational Tour/Sierra Outdoor School 
                          6/22                    6/23  Bd mtg         6/25   KICK OUT 
                          6/29  Social (NO MORNING MEETING)   Bowling at Black Oak           
                                                      INVITE A GUEST                                                  


